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University Preparatory School 

2200 Eureka Way, Redding, CA  96001 

(530)245-2790 phone - (530)245-2791 fax 

Facility Update 
 
We are very pleased to share that the Stuart Gym will be receiving some much needed  
renovations over the course of April through August/September.  The scope of this project 
will include: 
 

Repairing water damage in the gym interior walls; 
Replacing the roof; 
Repairing ceiling damage in the weight room and locker room areas; and, 
Resurfacing the gym floor. 

 
As previously shared with parents of current P.E. students, the Stuart Gym locker room will 
be off limits for safety purposes until the project is completed.  Our P.E. teachers are  
modifying their end-of-year course plans in response to allow for continued physical activity; 
the Hoosier and Activity Gym will remain unaffected throughout construction, yet we hope 
the weather is conducive to outdoor activities.         
 
Many of our athletic teams and all of our P.E. students utilize the Stuart Gym, the weight 
room, and locker room throughout the year.  Consequently, we are full speed ahead with 
securing access to alternative locations in order that our students and teams are minimally 
impacted by the project.  Administration will be working with coaches to setup summer and 
fall practice and game schedules.   
 
Thanks to the passage of the Shasta Union High School District bond, facility revitalization 
will continue to occur at our site.  Although timelines have not yet been established, we do 
know that significant attention will be given to the Activity Gym locker room, plumbing and 
electrical systems, and safety issues (e.g. fencing, automated locks).  As plans for these  
projects come to fruition they will be communicated to our school-community. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact our office.   
 
Best Regards, 
 

Shelle Peterson 
Superintendent/Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Apr. 18  ASB Candidate Mtg. 

Apr. 19-21  Sophomore Trip 

Apr. 19  6th Grade Social & 

  Math Assess. 

Apr. 20-27  ASB Campaign 

Apr. 22  Junior/Senior Prom 

Apr. 25  Gr. 8 & 10 Science Testing 

Apr. 26-May 2 Science Bowl Team to  

  Washington, DC 

Apr. 27  ASB Speeches 

Apr. 28-30  AP Retreat 

Apr. 28-30  Dance Team Competition 

Apr. 29  KIXE Big Education Event 

May 1  Early Release Day (1:10PM) 

May 1-12  AP Testing 
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Who We Are - Our Vision 
 

University Preparatory School is a small, grades 6-12, college preparatory school  

committed to university level preparation in fine arts, literature, languages, history,  

mathematics, science, and philosophy. Working together, University Preparatory School staff,  

parents, and community will offer students learning experiences needed to achieve their leadership and academic 

potential, to become creative thinkers, compassionate human beings, and ethical  

participants in a multi-cultural, democratic society.  Students will be immersed in rigorous academics and meaningful 

extra-curricular activities and supported by a close-knit community of teacher/advisors, which will enable them to 

choose any course of post-secondary education. 
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Rochelle Angley, Monica Cabral, Michele O’Leary 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL CORNER 

Please congratulate Luke B. on being 

selected as the Exchange Club Student of 

the Month!  He was honored March 9th at a 

luncheon held at CR Gibbs.  Luke is an 

exceptional learner and academic 

student.  His tenacious appetite for learning 

resulted in a senior schedule inclusive of 6 

AP courses; Luke is a high-achieving Latin 

student at U-Prep, and is a member of the 

Regional Championship Science Bowl team 

headed to Nationals in D.C.  Luke is also an 

Eagle Scout who, in partnership with his 

brother Erick (Class of 2016 graduate), 

designed an educational computer kiosk at 

Turtle Bay focused on beehives and bee 

behavior.  For more information on his work 

at Turtle Bay, click on this link:    https://

turtlebayblog.com/2016/01/05/turtle-bays-

beehive-gets-new-interactive-features-

thanks-to-volunteers/comment-page-1/

#comment-1396  Luke is interested in 

pursuing engineering, although he also has 

competing interests in history and patent 

law.    

 
 

2017 Annual Juried Middle School Art Competition 
Congratulations to University Preparatory School student artists for their participation and awards received from the Shasta 

County Arts Council 2017 Annual Juried Middle School Art Competition. To read more about the competition please see  page 

11 of the newsletter . 

Lily F. - Award of Merit - “Love brings us together” 

Natasha T. - Award of Merit - “Cardboard Popart” 

Chet C. - Award of Excellence - “In a Galaxy Far Far Away” 

Angeni W. - Award of Excellence - “Dancer” 

Amelia C. - Award of Excellence - “Max(ine)” 

Sarah W. - Best of Show~3D - “The Book” 

https://turtlebayblog.com/2016/01/05/turtle-bays-beehive-gets-new-interactive-features-thanks-to-volunteers/comment-page-1/#comment-1396
https://turtlebayblog.com/2016/01/05/turtle-bays-beehive-gets-new-interactive-features-thanks-to-volunteers/comment-page-1/#comment-1396
https://turtlebayblog.com/2016/01/05/turtle-bays-beehive-gets-new-interactive-features-thanks-to-volunteers/comment-page-1/#comment-1396
https://turtlebayblog.com/2016/01/05/turtle-bays-beehive-gets-new-interactive-features-thanks-to-volunteers/comment-page-1/#comment-1396
https://turtlebayblog.com/2016/01/05/turtle-bays-beehive-gets-new-interactive-features-thanks-to-volunteers/comment-page-1/#comment-1396
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High School Science Bowl Team  

Left to Right: 

 

Coach -  Brian Murphy 

 Team Captain -  Katie W. 

Team Member -  Sam N.  

Team Member -  Luke B. 

 Team Member -  Kevin L.  

Team Member -  Nick S. 

Junior High School Science Bowl Team  

Left to Right: 

 

 Team Member -  Shaun S. 

Team Member -  Kelvin M.  

Team Member -  Logan H. 

 Co-Captain -  Tommy N.  

Co-Captain -  Abbey B. 

Coach - Morgan Peck 
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13

Confe
The 13th Women in STEM conference was held at 

Simpson University on Saturday March 18.  U-Prep was 

represented by about 40 of our 6, 7, & 8th grade ladies. In 

total about 350 girls from 55 north state schools 

attended.   

Attendees began talking and trying new ideas after 

having the opportunity at the beginning of the program 

to explore various STEM labs set up around the 

gym.  Hands-on time was followed by an inspirational 

keynote address delivered Dr. Lea Tate.  Dr. Tate’s 

speech provided motivation for  our young ladies to 

network and find a mentor in a field of study they are 

interested in.  The remainder of the day saw participants 

attending 4 sessions from the  31 careers that 

were offered.  Each session was 90 minutes long and 

allowed the girls to see what goes in to obtaining specific 

careers and what those careers are all about. Chemical 

biology, robotics, coding, medical, dental, engineering, 

and forestry, were some of the careers showcased that 

day and all sessions were led by women in the field.   

U-Prep participants ended the day excited about careers 

in Science, Technology, Engineering and Math with 

feelings of  empowerment to pursue careers in these 

fields.   

 

The month of March was buzzing with activity for our  

U-Prep Spelling Bee students! Erika M., Sartaj G., and 

Sehr G. all competed in the Shasta County Spelling 

Bee. Sartaj and Sehr both competed with excellence 

and advanced to the finals rounds of the spelling bee. 

Erika emerged as the Spelling Bee champion for her age 

group and will be advancing to the state competition in 

May. We congratulate each of you on your diligence 

and individual commitment to excellence in this area of 

study. 
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College & Career Corner + Counseling News 
By Ms. Haworth, Mr. Williams, & Mr. Maikranz 

Celebrating Unity Day! 

Kaiya B., Jessica O., Peyton P. & Malena W. 

U-Prep’s 13th annual Career Day was held on March 13th and it 

was a smashing success! All 8th and 9th graders started their 

morning off by hearing from entrepreneur and U-Prep alumna: 

Jeanette Paramo! The 8th and 9th graders attended 3 sessions 

of their choice before professional athlete, Alison Tetrick closed 

out the day by speaking to students about her career as a 

professional cyclist. A big thank you to all of our presenters who 

helped make Career Day such a wonderful experience! 

Available in the counseling 
center! 

Copies of “Cradle to Career”  

Provided free of charge by 
College Options  

While supply lasts! 

The senior breakfast and 
awards ceremony will be on 

Monday, May 15th at 8:00 
AM.  Thank you juniors for 
helping make this breakfast 

a  success every year! A letter 
will be mailed home with all of 
the details for the end of year 

activities!   

On March 30th-31st our juniors attended the college trip to UC Santa Cruz, San Jose 
State, and St Mary’s College. While visiting  the different universities we also 
squeezed in an afternoon at the Santa Cruz Beach Boardwalk.  
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College & Career Corner + Counseling News 
High School Counselor: Kristen Haworth 

Middle School Counselors: Matt Williams & Joe Maikranz 

Important Senior Dates and Activities  

 College/University Financial Aid Award Letters   (Starting) April 1, 2017      

 Senior/Junior Prom        April 22, 2017 

 AP Testing                   May 1-12 

 Senior Breakfast & Awards        May 15 

 Seniors to Disneyland         May 16-18 

 Final Exams          May 23-25 

 Graduation          May 26, 8:00PM, Marr Auditorium 

 

JUNIORS 

Juniors planning to attend a four year university/college 
or private school will need to take the SAT or ACT for 
admissions. University of California (UC) System and 
many private schools also recommend/require SAT 
Subject Tests. For additional information about these 
tests, registration, test sites, and test dates, please go to: 

http://www.actstudent.org 

http://www.collegeboard.org 

 

http://www.actstudent.org
http://www.collegeboard.org
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Student of the Quarter Awards 

On March 28th, the Student of the Quarter award recipients and their families joined us in the Board room to  

celebrate their accomplishments. Superintendent /Principal Shelle Peterson recognized each recipient by sharing their 

unique attributes. Students received an honorary certificate, and a special t-shirt. Refreshments were enjoyed after the 

ceremony. Congratulations to all of our  Third Quarter Student of the Quarter Award recipients and their families! 

MIDDLE SCHOOL AWARD RECIPIENTS 

Front Row, left to right: Karlie R., Emma G., Sam K., Emmanuel G., Austin R. 

Back Row, left to right:  Christian J., Jack W., Isaiah F., Adin H., Cedric C., Mia R., Alejandro A., 

Amelia E., Django S., Abby C. Sarah W., Sahez P., Lainie B., Isabelle S., Lauray T. 

NOT PICTURED: Mallory M. 

Front Row, left to right:  Mark C., Eila C., Morgan M., Eilis W., Andrew L. 

Back Row, left to right: Ambrose A., Cole A., Sam N., Kendall N., Olivia M., Hannah B., Emma W., 

Taylor W., Luke H., Cole P., Aum K., Nadine M. 

Not Pictured: Julie R. & Jorryn K. 

HIGH SCHOOL AWARD RECIPIENTS 
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NORTHERN ATHLETIC LEAGUE 

BOYS BASKETBALL ALL LEAGUE TEAM 2017 

Kyle C. - All League Recipient 

Brad P. - Honorable Mention Recipient 

NAL GIRLS SOCCER 

ALL LEAGUE SELECTION 2017 

Elizabeth Z. - Most Valuable Player 

Alexis H. - All League Team 

Eila C. - All League Team 

Emma N. - Honorable Mention 

NAL ATHLETIC LEAGUE 

GIRLS BASKETBALL ALL LEAGUE TEAM 2017 

Sophia A. - Most Valuable Player 

Colette C. - All League Recipient 

Mari F. - All League Recipient 

Sydney J. - All League Recipient 

Madi F. - Honorable Mention 

NAL BOYS SOCCER 

ALL LEAGUE SELECTION 2017 

James A. - All League Team 

Noah H. - All League Team 

Tyler H. - Honorable Mention 
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ASSOCIATED STUDENT BODY 
JASPAL GADDY: JUNIOR HIGH  ASB ADVISOR 

KENT SMITH: HIGH SCHOOL ASB ADVISOR 

The Junior High Spring Kickoff Dance was a huge success with almost 200 junior high students in attendance! 

Many students dressed up in their favorite sports attire and showed off their school spirit.  At the snack bar, 
Italian sodas and popcorn were a huge hit!  Ten lucky students walked away with sports themed gift baskets 
donated by junior high student government, SoccerKraze, and the Redding Soccer Park.  The photo booth 
featured crazy hats, silly glasses, and fun props and had a line all night long. 

Our next junior high dance will be Friday, May 5th.  There will be a social in the quad from 6-7pm and the 6-8th 
grades dance will be from 7-8:30pm.  We look forward to another fun-filled night! 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

April 1-3  

CASL student 

leadership 

conference – San 

Jose. 10 student 

government 

members will be 

attending this year. 

 

April 22  

Junior/Senior Prom 

will be held at the 

Riverview Country 

Club, 6:30 pm – 

12:00 am. 

 

April 27  

 2017/18 Student 

government 

elections will be 

held in history 

classes. We are 

excited to see what 

great new people 

will be joining the 

team next year! 
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BRAD FOWERS ~ DEPT CHAIR/BAND & CHOIR 

ROMNEY CLEMENTS ~ FALL MUSICAL DIRECTOR 

ELIZABETH JOHNSON ~ STRINGS & PERCUSSION, SPRING PLAY 

MARISSA KINNEAVY ~ DANCE 

LURA WILHELM ~  VISUAL ARTS 

 

Over 110 U-Prep Students participated in the 8th Annual Just Dance! performance this 
month.  Audiences enjoyed both nights of the performances, showcasing 28 dance 
numbers all performed by U-Prep Dance Department Students.  A wide range of genres 
were represented including ballet, modern, jazz, hip hop and musical theatre.  The 
dancers performed with strength, impressive precision, and incredible energy.  The 
performance was directed and choreographed by our Dance Department faculty, 
Marissa Kinneavy, Rebecca Holt, and Vickie Zittel, but also included a few pieces by guest 
choreographers as well as one piece choreographed by students.  Just Dance! not only 
showcased our Dance Department students, but also allowed U-Prep’s Competitive 
Dance Team to share their 8 dances they take to out of town competitions. Every year 
we look forward to producing this dance extravaganza and this year was no exception! 

March saw U-Prep’s production of David Ive’s “All in the Timing”, a collection of six absurdist comedies, 
staged with the audience on the Marr stage. The stage filled with monkey’s, bizarre languages and 
anomalous  pockets of reality while the audience cheered these cast members:  
Sure Thing 
Bill ……………………………………………………….Ethan R. 
Betty …………………………………..…….…Emily M/ Julie R. 
Bell ……………………………………..……………….….Taylor W. 
Words, Words, Words 
Swift ……………………………………………………...… Zach J. 
Kafka …………………………………………………...……..Sarah V. 
Milton …………………………………………………...… Kutter W. 
The Universal Language 
Dawn ………………………………………………………… Clara J. 
Don …………………………………………………………Kutter W. 
Young Man ……………………………………………..Nicholas R. 
Philip Glass Buys a Loaf of Bread 
1st Woman ………………………....…….…Emily M./ Taylor W. 
2nd Woman ………………………...………………………… Julie R. 
Baker ………………………....…..…………………………. Zach J. 
Philip Glass ……………………..…………………………… Mark C. 
The Philadelphia 
Waitress ……………………………………………..……….. Julie R. 
Al ………………………………………………..……….. Ethan R. 
Mark …………………………….………….……….……… Nick R. 
Variations on the Death of Trotsky 
Trotsky ……………………………………………….……… Mark C. 
Mrs. Trotsky …………………………………………….…… Sarah V. 
Ramon ………………..…………………………………. Ethan R.  



University Preparatory School  11

Panther Pride  April 2017 Newsletter 

BRAD FOWERS ~ DEPT CHAIR/BAND & CHOIR 

ROMNEY CLEMENTS ~ FALL MUSICAL DIRECTOR 

ELIZABETH JOHNSON ~ STRINGS & PERCUSSION, SPRING PLAY 

MARISSA KINNEAVY ~ DANCE 

LURA WILHELM ~  VISUAL ARTS 

The members of U-Prep’s Choraliers and Concert Choir performed with confidence this last month at the annual Regional 
Choral Festival.  High school groups from all over the area participated in an event that has become routine, but there is 
nothing casual about it.  Hours of preparation, a panel of judges, tuxedos and dresses, nervous directors, hours of waiting, 
and twenty minutes of each group’s “best” was on display.  For their part, our students were magnificent.  They carried 
themselves as exemplary representatives of our school, they were a respectful audience for the other performers, and they 
sang with an exceptional balance of precision and heart; qualities that resulted in the highest scores ever received by either 
choir.  I have so much to be proud of, but I am most humbled by the attitude shared by the majority of our singers.  Instead 
of asking how they compared to other groups, they wanted to know if they did their best.  The answer is always “no”, and it 
is exciting to work with the kind of students who understand that principle. 

The 2nd Annual Middle School Art Competition at the Shasta County Arts Council opened on April 24th. U-Prep art 

students as well as artists from five Shasta County middle schools competed. U-Prep had over 120 pieces in the 

show, some students even had two selected! 

 

 

Excellence : Amelia C. 

“Max (ine)” 
Best of Show: 3D Sarah W. 

“The Book” 
Excellence: Chet C. 

“In a Galaxy far Away” 

Excellence: Angeni W. 

“Dance” 

Merit: Lily F: “Love brings us together” 

Merit: Natasha T. 

“Cardboard Pop Art” 
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VOLLEYBALL CLINIC 

 

U-Prep Welcomes Hillary Hurley! 

Up your game with professional volleyball player, Hillary Hurley! 

Enterprise High School grad, Hillary Hurley  plays for HI-PASS Volleyball. Join 

Hillary and U-Prep for  a three day camp that will cover everything from 

individual skills to advanced play. 

When: May 16th, 17th, and 18th 

Time: 5-7 pm 

Where: Hoosier Gym 

Please Make Checks out to Hillary Hurley.  

 

Please RSVP in advance to Ms. Tawni Kramer, room 284, or via email:  tkramer@suhsd.net 

mailto:tkramer@suhsd.net
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Volleyball  

clinic  

Open to all players- grades 6-12th 

Building on the Basics 

Reading  

Serving 

Setting 

Passing 

Hitting 

Where: UPREP’s Stuart Gym & Hoosier 

 

When: Thursdays, 5:30-7:00,  March 23rd- June 

 

Varsity Try-outs are in June  
 

Questions: please contact Ms. Kramer in room 284 
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www. uprepathletics.net 

ROCHELLE ANGLEY    JH ATHLETIC ADMINISTRATOR 

MONICA CABRAL     HS ATHLETIC ADMINISTRATOR 

CORY REAGAN         ATHLETIC DIRECTOR 

SARAH KENDALL       ATHLETIC SECRETARY  Finally spring is officially here and that means we 

are in full swing with baseball and softball.  Our boys and 

girls took to the diamonds in early March with a large 

amount of success.  They will continue to fight for a league 

before and after Spring Break. 

  Our highly successful junior high track team 

kicked off their season on April 3.  Track is a non-cut sport 

that has an event designed for  everyone.  Whether it is 

sprinting over a short distance or running the longer events, 

all runners 6th-8th grade are welcome to join.  If running is 

not your strong suit, you have the shot put, discus, high 

jump, and long jump to choose from.  It is a great team 

sport for anyone interested in competing. 

As always, it is a great day to be a Panther! 

“A” Boys and Girls 

Baseball and Softball 

Coach Kip Kinneavy and Nicole Ampi 

Our junior high A softball and baseball teams 

have been racking up wins this season between 

rain storms.  Our softball team is looking to take 

the league by storm with a perfect record thus far 

into the season.  Our boys are looking to redeem 

themselves  against Sequoia after suffering an 

extra innings loss earlier this year.  Best of luck to 

our Panthers as they finish the season strong. 

April 19  Junction @ U-Prep 3:30 (base. only) 

Boys and Girls Track and Field 

Head Coach:  Michelle Johnson 

Asst. Coaches:  Jaspal Gaddy, Alan Lefler 

 

Apr. 20           Mini Meet @ UPrep   4:00 

Apr. 28           Mini Meet @ Foothill HS  4:00 

May 4          Mini Meet @ Sequoia  4:00 

May 18         Western Finals @ Shasta College    1:30 

“B” Baseball   “B” Softball 

Coach Mike Dean  Steven Schuster 

4/18 Tues. Buckeye @ UP 3:30 4/18 Tues. Buckeye @ Bky 3:30 

4/19 Wed.  Sequoia @ UP 3:30 4/19 Wed. Sequoia @ Seq. 3:30 

4/25 Tues.  Mistletoe @ UP 3:30 4/25 Tues.  Mistletoe @ Mis 3:30 

4/27  Thurs.  Bethel @ Bethel 4:00 4/27  Thurs.  Bethel @ UP  4:00 

5/2 Tues.  Turtle Bay @ UP 3:30 5/2 Tues.  Turtle Bay @ UP 3:30 

Our “B” teams are ready to take on the NCAL this year on the 

baseball and softball diamonds!  All indications look positive.  

Good luck to the Panther baseball and softball teams this 

season! 

All home baseball games will be played at K-3 in Caldwell 

Park and all home softball games will be at Big League 

Dreams. 
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U-PREP HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETICS 
ROCHELLE ANGLEY - JUNIOR HIGH ATHLETIC ADMINISTRATOR 

MONICA CABRAL -  HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETIC ADMINISTRATOR 

CORY REAGAN -       ATHLETIC DIRECTOR 

SARAH KENDALL -      ATHLETIC SECRETARY 

 Our winter season has come to a close, but not before some much 

deserved accolades were handed down over past month.  Both Noah H. and 

Lizzy Z. were selected to play in the Senior Soccer Showcase game in late 

March.  Mari F. and Sophia A. were selected to play in the Phil Bryant Northern 

Section All-Star Game.  Mari and Sophia, along with Sydney J., were selected to 

play in the Lion’s All Star coached by our very own Steven Schuster. 

 As we speak, baseball, softball, and track are entering the league 

portion of their schedules.  Track is vying for another league and section title this 

year, and baseball and softball are looking to pick up a NAL league title.   

 The sun is out for longer periods of time these days and there is  

nothing better than sitting out in the bright sunshine watching U-Prep compete!  

Have a great day Panthers! 

Track and Field   

Head Coach—Kristen Reagan 

Asst. Coaches—Aaron Casas, Kyle Gagnon, Kyle Anderson 

4/19/17 Wed.   NAL Meet @ UPrep  3:30 

4/21/17  Fri. West Valley Meet @ Oroville 12:00 

4/26/17 Wed. NAL Meet @ UPrep  3:30 

4/29/17 Sat. Sac. Meet of Champs @ ARC 11:00 

5/3/17 Wed. NAL Meet @ Anderson  3:30 

Boys Golf  

 Coach-Joe Maikranz 

4/20 NAL Meet @ Diamond Mtn 12:00 

4/27 NAL Meet @ Tucker Oaks 12:00 

5/1 Weed Tour. @ Lake Shastina 12:00 

5/9 Div-II Champ. @ TBA  TBA 

5/22 North. Sect. Champ. @ TBA TBA

  

Boys Tennis 

Coach - Andy Pire 

4/20/17  NSCIF Team Finals  TBA 

4/25/17  NSCIF Team Finals  TBA 

5/3/17  NSCIF Team Finals  TBA 

5/6/17  NSCIF Ind. Finals @ Las Plumas TBA 

5/8-9/17 NSCIF Ind. Finals @ Las Plumas TBA 

 

  

Baseball    

JV Coach: Brad Baker  Varsity Coach: Cory Reagan 

4/18 Lassen @ UPrep 2:00  4/18  Lassen @ UPrep  4:00 

4/21  (Sophomore Trip)  4/21 Lassen @ Lassen 4:00 

4/25  Cent. Valley @ CV 4:00 4/25  Cent. Valley @ UPrep 7:00 

4/28  Cent. Valley @ BLD 3:30 4/28  Cent. Valley @ UPrep 4:00 

5/2  West Valley @ WV 4:00  5/2  West Valley @ UPrep 4:00 

5/4  West Valley @ UPrep 4:00 5/4  West Valley @ WV 4:00 

Softball 

JV Coach: Matt Williams                Var Coach: Bobby Shufelberger 

4/18 Cent. Vly DH @ UPrp 3/5:00 4/18 Cent. Vly DH @ CV 3/5:00 

4/21 Cent. Valley @ CV  4:00 4/21 Cent, Valley @ UPrep 4:00 

4/25 Anderson DH @ And 3/5:00 4/25 Anderson DH @ UPrp 3/5:00 

4/27 Anderson @ UPrep 4:00 4/27 Anderson @ And. 4:00 

5/2  West Vly DH @ UPrep 3/5:00 5/2  West Vly DH @ WV 3/5:00 

5/5  West Valley @ WV 4:00  5/5  West Valley @ UPrep 4:00 

5/9  Lassen DH @ UPrep 3/5:00 5/9  Lassen DH @ Lassen 3/5:00 

5/12  Lassen @ Lassen 4:00  5/12  Lassen @ Lassen 4:00 
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The 8th grade East Coast trip is already 

being planned for June 2017!  All current 

8th graders are invited to attend. The 

dates of the trip are June 4th to the 10th. 

The trip is split between Washington DC, 

Philadelphia and New York City. Early 

American historical sites and monuments 

will be visited in all three cities.  It is not 

unusual to see more than thirty 

monuments.  Every year the trip gets 

more exciting!  You won’t want to miss 

signing up for this trip!  Chaperones are 

always needed, interested parents are 

encouraged to sign up. Please email 

Shannon Bright for more information: 

sbright@suhsd.net. 

A group of U-Prep students and parents were invited to attend the Presidential Inauguration this past 

January.  It was a four day whirlwind trip that included visiting many of the DC monuments and 

memorials along with spending a whole day at the Inauguration.  The weather was in our favor and we 

were able to see sites during that day and nights.  From Union Station, the Capital building, JFK, MLK, to 

Lincoln and the Washington Monuments were on spectacular display.  The memorials were somber and 

moving.  This trip also included a visit to the 9/11 Pentagon Memorial, one of the newest displays.  

Needless to say, it was a trip that will be remembered.  It was an honor to witness our Constitution in 

action! 

mailto:sbright@suhsd.net


University Preparatory School  17

Panther Pride  April 2017 Newsletter 

SUPPORT U-PREP  

NEXT ATHLETIC BOOSTER 

CLUB MEETING: 

May 1, 2017 

Meetings are held at 6:00pm 

2016-2017 ATHLETIC BOOSTERS OFFICERS 

President:  Lynn Maxwell 

Vice President:  Chrissy Sullivan 

Secretary:  Lisa Bryant 

Treasurer:  Sara Clark 

PARENT VOLUNTEER POLICY 

 

Dear Parents, 

For clarification purposes, school districts, schools, including charters, are not allowed to require “volunteer hours” or 

payment of a fee in lieu of performing volunteer hours as a condition of admission, enrollment, continued enrollment, 

sibling preference, attendance, participation in educational activities or receipt of credit or privileges related to 

educational activities (EC Section 49011c).  However, U-Prep still requests – not requires - that parents perform 10 

hours per school year as a means to strengthen school-community relations and assist in the development of school 

programs and services.  Thank you for your continued support! 

If you are looking for ways to volunteer (see box below) at U-Prep, becoming a parent volunteer 

driver is an excellent  idea!  Your willingness to use your vehicle to transport students is very much 

appreciated. We encourage you to fill out the annual application after it becomes available in May.  

Shasta Union High School District is in the process of converting the current application to an online 

version for the start of the 2017-2018 school year.  The online version will expedite the process 

significantly, although we still urge you to fill it out sooner rather than later . More information will be 

available soon. Please contact the main office (245-2790) if you have any questions or concerns. 
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 Friday Office Hours: 

 2:45 p.m. release  

 

 Minimum Day Schedule:   

 1:10 p.m. release  
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